
4 July 2023 

 

Dear Sarah 

 

Please consider the following with evidence of anti social behaviour with regard to the 

increase in licensing hours requested by Kando Convenience, High Street Wivenhoe. 

 

Damage to table tennis table on KGV 

:  

 

Rubbish left behind regularly of an evening: 





 
 

Broken glass and fire damage:  



 
 

I hope that you will take these into consideration when deciding on the increased hours 

request.  I am not willing to take photos of actual people / youngsters misbehaving as I 

feel too vulnerable and live close to the area. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Dilly Meyer 

On behalf of Wivenhoe Society. 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------- 

  



28 July 2023 – Further information to support objection 

 

 

Dear Sarah 

 

Thank you for your email.  Here are some more recent photographs of misuse following 
alcohol consumption on public land.   
 







 
 

I hope you will accept these as well as the previously submitted statement. Things have 
not changed and Wivenhoe Society wish to object to the extension to any license. 
 

Many thanks 

 

Dilly Meyer 
Acting Chair Wivenhoe Society. 
 

 


